
November 17, 2021 

RE: Confirmation Registration 

Dear Parents, 

My name is Sally Myers. I am the sacramental prep coordinator for Holy Family Parish. I’m sending this 

letter out to remind parents that Confirmation registration is now open until December 10, 2021. For your 
convenience I’ve attached both the registration form and the lesson schedule. 

The program will consist of 4 sessions starting  January 5th and ending  April 6th. 

Right now there is only one day and time offered for a session which will be Wednesdays from 6:30pm-
7:30pm. Hopefully before the program begins in January an additional day will be added as I know many 

families have children in sports, fine arts etc. and need optional days to attend the same lesson.  

If a child has to miss a session or conflicting circumstances make it difficult to attend classes, I would 

be happy to work with parents by looking at other options to ensure they have the resources they need 

to cover lessons that are missed and complete the program. 

PLEASE detach registration form and fill out completely making sure your phone number and email 

address is clearly written and return to HOLY FAMILY PARISH ONLY with the following: 
- copy of baptism certificate

- copy of communion certificate

- for those born outside of Canada a copy of Canadian residency

- registration fee of $15.00. This is to help cover costs. However, if payment is a financial burden

then please disregard the fee.

A reflection booklet will be given to parents once they have returned the completed registration form to 
the church as a prelude to the program. Workbooks will be handed out at the first session. 

Office hours are Monday to Friday 8:30am-4:30pm.  Office is closed from 12:00-1:00 for lunch. 
If you have any questions, please call me at 403-527-6933 ext.105 or email sac.prep@holyfamilymh.ca 

Look forward to seeing you! 

Blessings, 

Sally Myers 
Sacramental Prep Coordinator 

Holy Family Parish 
Medicine Hat, AB 
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